
                                                             April 3, 2019 

OFFICIAL INVITATION 

 

Dear Country Representative, 

The Kyokushin World Federation USA (KWF-USA) in cooperation with the Kyokushin 

World Federation has the honour to invite your National Team to participate in the  

International American Karate Kyokushin Championships in kumite and kata for 

senior men and women, children and juniors as well as KWF USA Little Lions Cup 

for children 6-11 years of age.         

The event will take place in Chicago, IL, USA on 29th of June 2019. 

In order to attend the Championships and / or the Cup, we ask you to register for the 

tournament and to start visa applications at US Consulates as soon as possible (in 

case you may need one) for your respective visas to the United States.  

You will find detailed information concerning the event in the Bulletin No.1 and the 

associated attachments.  

We count on your support to secure this event as a real success and we wish you and 

your team a great time in Chicago. 

Looking forward to seeing you all during our tournament in Chicago. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Osu! 

Shihan Leslaw Samitowski 
Kyokushin World Federation USA 
 
Board of Directors 
Kyokushin World Federation  


